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Contract - STV Engineering - Washington Street Relocation Engineering & Design Services
City Council is requested to award a contract to STV Engineering in the amount of $369,758.00 for engineering
and design services associated with the proposed relocation of a portion of Washington Street adjacent to the
railroad.
[Enter body here.]
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